
The PEC of the Moravian Church Southern Province met with six representatives of the Concerned 
Moravians (the six attendees of the Unity Synod in Cape Town, South Africa) at Kernersville Moravian 
Church on Monday, October 23, 2023. The PEC asked the CM representatives to express their concerns 
which led to debate but there was little dialogue of future actions of how we could proceed considering 
our differences. 

 In closing it was agreed that the PEC would meet with leaders of the Concerned Moravians by the first 
of the year to discuss our differences and present possible plans of actions going forward. 

Details of time and place are yet to be determined.  There was an understanding that there would be 
further discussions concerning the next meeting requirements and agenda prior to the meeting. 

 


